
CITY OF PORT ORCHARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The Port Orchard Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during its regularly-scheduled meeting 
on Tuesday, August 7 at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers at City Hall, to take testimony and comment 
on draft chapters of the 2018 Zoning Code update.   
 
The draft chapters of the Zoning Code can be viewed online at: 
 
https://www.cityofportorchard.us/2018-update-to-the-zoning-code/ 
 
or at the front counter of the Department of Community Development at 720 Prospect Street, Port 
Orchard. 
 
Any person or public agency expressing an interest is invited to attend the public hearing and/or submit 
written comments to the Department of Community Development on or before 4:00 PM, August 7, 
2018. For further information, contact the Department of Community Development, City of Port 
Orchard, (360) 874-5533 or planning@cityofportorchard.us. 
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